
 

 

NOTICE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES CALLED MEETING  

Notice is hereby given that the FGH Board of Trustees has called a special meeting 
for 1:30 pm on April 18, 2024, and to be located at the Pearl River Community 
College – Forrest County Campus Conference Room at the address of 5448 US 
Highway 49 South, Hattiesburg, MS 39401.  This notice shall be posted to satisfy 
the requirements of Miss. Code Ann. § 25-41-13 and a copy posted at 
http://mshospitaltransparency.com/hospitals/forrest-health/.  
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